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 Anna Konycheva OBJNOT2016/5492/P 14/11/2016  17:42:35 To whom it may concern:

I would like to object to this development as the construction would involve a lot of disturbance in 

terms of dirt and noise. In particular, the demolition, which creates a lot of unwanted sound pollution 

and dust. The large amounts of dust would mean that extra costly and time consumimg cleaning 

operations would have to take plave in the neighbouring houses and gardens. The noise pollution, in 

turn, would mean that residents of surrounding properties would have their rest disturbed as well.

Additionally, digging two floors into the earth will likewise be very noisy and messy creating an 

unbearable living conditions for everyone living in Wavel Mews and Acol Road for a considerable 

amount of time.

Therefore, I think this development is unfair to the surrounding residents and should not be allowed.

Kind regards,

Anna

6 Wavel Mews

London

NW6 3AB
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